


SH130 MUNICIPAL MANAGEMENT DISTRICT NO. 1
201 W. 5th Street, Suite 1350
Austin, Texas 78701

	
Public Notice of Rescheduling of Special Meeting
of
The Board of Directors of SH130 Municipal Management District No. 1




PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the special meeting of the Board of Directors (“Board”) of SH130 Municipal Management District No. l (“District”) that was originally scheduled and posted for 12:30 p.m. CT on Thursday, July 18, 2024 at 100 Congress Avenue, Suite 1100, Austin, Texas 78701 has been postponed, and will be rescheduled for a date, time, and location to be determined and conducted pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act, TEX. GOV’T CODE §§ 551.001 et seq.
[bookmark: _GoBack]DATED this 18th day of July, 2024.
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